
Notice of Exemption to Key Decision Process 
Review of CMT/SMT 

 
 
Members of the Executive have been requested to approve a report which will be 
confidential (under Paragraph 3) to do with a proposed review of the structure of 
CMT. 

It was not possible for the Council to meet the requirement for publishing this 
notice 28 days in advance of the decision being taken. Because of the nature of 
this report, it was created as part of a consultation process which had delayed 
the overall Committee process.  

The Chief Executive, Deputy Chief Executives, Head of Finance, Leader and 
Scrutiny Chairs have all agreed for the Executive consider this report at 
Executive on 11 February 2021 
 
Graham Leach 
Democratic Services Manager & 
Deputy Monitoring Officer 
 
 


